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Closures Planned for Veterans Day 

 

Many of the City of Yakima’s services will be closed Wednesday, November 11th, in observance 
of the Veterans Day holiday.  

City departments such as services located at Yakima City Hall, the Public Works facility and the 
Y-PAC building will be closed Wednesday in observance of the holiday. 

Yakima Transit will not provide bus service on November 11th.  

Garbage service will not be interrupted by the November 11th closures. The City's Refuse 
Division will provide regular garbage collection services as scheduled on Wednesday. 

Lions Pool will be open Veterans Day for lap swimming and water walking. Click 
https://yakimaparks.com/aquatics for hours of operation and COVID-19 protocols at Lions Pool. 

Click https://www.yakimawa.gov/media/points-of-interest/online-city-services/ to connect 
with City services online or by phone. 

 

 

 


